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Sacrewell Farm Visit – Aqua Class 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aqua class had a fantastic day at 

Sacrewell Farm. They enjoyed a small 

animal experience, pond dipping, a 

nature walk and some time to play and 

explore.  The pupils have written about 

their day, their comments are included 

below; Amie wrote ‘I saw a peacock, it 

looked like a rainbow’. Sky wrote ‘We 

looked for insects, we used magnifying 

glasses and jars.’ Charlie wrote ‘The 

pond dipping was really cool’.  Thomas 

wrote ‘I loved sitting in the tractor’. 

Finlay wrote ‘I stroked a fluffy guinea 

pig’.  Diontie wrote ‘My favourite animal was the alpaca’. Kyle wrote ‘My favourite thing was the mega slide 

because it was so fast’.  James wrote ‘I loved the piglets because they were cute’. The class had a fantastic 

experience and everyone has already asked when they are going back! 
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Re-cycle, Re-use, Reduce 
Jade class have been looking 
at recycling and taking care 
of the planet this term, with 
an emphasis on re-using 
everyday plastic and 
recycling in the appropriate 
bins.  As an end to our focus 
on recycling, we walked to 
Sainsbury’s in Bourne to 
recycle the items we have kept in class.  Each pupil was able to recycle their items into the correct bins 
independently and returned the non-recyclable items for general waste to Willoughby. 
 
Uniform Orders 
If you would like to order new uniform for the start of September please complete the attached Academy 
uniform order form and return to tcollett@prioryacademies.co.uk by Wednesday 30th June.  A bulk order 
will be placed with the uniform supplier, the uniform order will be sent home with your child at the end of 
term 6.  Our preferred method of payment is BACS transfer, please state your child’s name as reference 
when making the payment, thank you. 
 
Willoughby E-mail address 
If you wish to contact Willoughby via e-mail, please make a note of our new e-mail address 
willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk, this replaces reception@willoughbyschool.com 
 
Star of the Week - Congratulations to the following pupils who have been awarded Star of the Week. 

Pupil  Class  Reason 

Noah Purple  For his problem-solving skills, Noah wrote a label for a missing class dinosaur. 

Elio Lilac  For great focus in his maths session. 

Brody 
Chloe 

Orange  
For having a fantastic term in Orange class. 
For her use with the eyegaze communication aid. 

Shihan Amber  For fantastic writing. 

Zach Gold For seeking his Techtalk device to communicate with an adult. 

Zackary Yellow For excellent maths working. 

Ben Aqua For excellent behaviour and engagement all week. 

Matthew 
and Daniel 

Turquoise  
For being engaged chatting and listening to each other's vocalisations during 
our group social time. 

Leon Jade  For his excellent transition visits to his new school. 

Jon-Pall Red For fantastic independent writing. 

Ariel 
Fred 

Blue 
For working so well on her communications skills and using PECS symbols. 
For engaging so well in class. 

Ben Indigo For demonstrating a strong understanding of how we can all save the planet.   

 
Diary Dates - Please make a note of the following academy dates. 

Date  Event 

Friday 28th May End of Term 

Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June May Half Term 

Monday 7th June Return to Willoughby – Summer Term 2 

Wednesday 21st July End of academic year 
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